
National Ballroom Dance Week (NBDW) is also the time to recognize our 

chapter’s achievements and celebrate those as well.   

This September 14, 2016 we celebrate the SIXTH ANNIVERSARY of the part-

nership with the City of Cape Coral and Chapter 6049 of USA Dance.  Our 

chapter has brought “Beginner/Intermediate” ballroom dance lessons to the 

Cape Coral Community every Wednesday night (with few exceptions) for the 

past 6 years!  Be sure and join us on September 14, 2016 at the Four Free-

doms Park Recreation Center, 4818 Tarpon Court, Cape Coral Florida. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Remember National Ballroom Dance Week is really not for just a week or a month it’s a celebration of 

dance which brings the JOY OF DANCE  to our community every day! 


